
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 12:14 PM 
'Anne Mcdonald' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10274-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Anne Mcdonald We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence 
in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: donmcd6=cs.com@mg.gospringboard.io <donmcd6=cs.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Anne Mcdonald 
Sent: Monday, September 6, 202110:19 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

As a single senior citizen, I can barely make ends meet with EVERYTHING increasing in 
price over the last year including essentials such as gas, groceries and medicine. I rent so I 
CANNOT install solar panels on my apartment. I already keep my thermostat at 79 degrees 
just so I can afford my electricity now. PLEASE do not raise our rates and send your senior 
citizen customers into a health crisis because we will have to raise our thermostats even 
higher to enable us to afford your rate increases, which is not healthy. 

Thank You 

E Kelly 
Box 951330 
Lake Mary, FL 32795 

Thank you, 

Anne Mcdonald 
PO BOX 951330 
LAKE MARY FL, 32795-1330 
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